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S t a t e  R e p r e s e n t a t i v e 
Gayle Manning

Welcome
Dear Neighbors and Friends,

I had the opportunity to speak with students from Clearview High 
School Tuesday morning. The group was able to tour the Ohio State-
house and the Ohio Supreme Court. Such a great opportunity for 
these young people to learn more about the legislative process! Thank 
you to the teachers at Clearview High School for making this trip a 
reality every year!

  OFFICE HOURS

I will be holding office hours to hear the 
thoughts and concerns of people in the 52nd 

District. Please feel free to stop by at any time! 

When: Thursday, November 30th 
from 4:30-6pm

Where: Elyria Public Library-Central Branch 
(211 2nd St, Elyria, OH 44035)

CONTACT 
INFORMATION 

State Representative Gayle Manning

77 S High Street
11th Floor

Columbus, OH 43215
Office Phone: (614) 644-5076
Email: Rep52@ohiohouse.gov


